Notes From
the Office:

Hello

As a reminder we will be closed
Friday, April 11th.

Birthdays

We would like to take a moment to
say Happy Birthday to all the
following students and Staff.

Happy 2nd Birthday to Dakari
and

Miss Sargent and Mrs. Hackman
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Weather

With the weather changing
please make sure your child has
appropriate clothing to play
outside. Jacket, hats and gloves
(maybe some rainboots).

Fridays

Friendly reminder to take home
your child/rens backpack, water
bottle, items in their mailboxes,
and items on their hooks.
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The Year Ahead!

Here are some future dates to mark on your calendar:
Friday, April 11th - Closed

Thursday, May 1st -Spring Concert at 6pm

Monday, May 26th - Closed

Thursday, June 5th - COTL Pre-School Graduation at 6pm
Friday, July 4th - Closed

Monday, September 1st - Closed

Thursday, November 27th - Closed

Friday, November 28th - Hours change to 7am-5pm
Friday, December 12th - Christmas Concert at 6pm
Wednesday, December 24th - Closed

Thursday, December 25th - Closed



APRIL CRAYON TRIBUNE 2025

2021

Infant Room

Hello Duckling Families, and happy April!

Can you believe how quickly March flew
by? It's hard to believe the first quarter of
the year is already behind us! March was
full of exciting moments—new friends,
new milestones (we've got some little
walkers, babies almost sitting up, and lots
of rolling over!), and so many special
memories made together.

This April, we're thrilled to welcome a
new friend to our class—Kingston! We
can't wait to get to know him and see
how he adds his own unique spark to our
classroom.

As always, we're looking forward to fun
crafts, joyful songs, storytime, and
learning about God’'s love for us. With
Easter just around the corner, we'll be
sharing the story of Jesus’' resurrection
with our little ones, helping them begin
to understand this very special part of
our faith.

We're excited for another month of
growth and joy!

Thank you,
Mrs Konopacki
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Toddler Room

Hello Trurtle Families!

I'm excited to share that as of March, I've
had the wonderful opportunity to serve
as your child's new toddler teacher. It
has been such a joy watching and
supporting your little ones as they grow
and explore the world around them.

In March, we celebrated St. Patrick's Day
with a fun and creative craft activity, and
the children had a blast expressing their
creativity. As we move into April, we're
looking forward to even more exciting
activities, including a variety of new
crafts and plenty of outdoor walks. With
the weather warming up, we'll be
spending more time outside, enjoying
the fresh air and all the beauty of the
season.

Thank you for the opportunity to work
with your amazing children—I'm excited
for all the fun and learning ahead!

Warmly,
Miss Nalett

Christine Konopock-i
Infant Teacher

E SN
Heather Nalett
Toddler Teacher
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Tree Frog Room

Hello!

It's hard to believe March is already over! So
much has happened over the past month.
Firstly, Eleanor turned three! We had a great
time celebrating and are excited for all she'll
learn in the Tiger Room! | also celebrated
my birthday this month, and when | told the
kids that it was my birthday the next day
(Saturday), they immediately started
singing to me and wishing me a happy
birthday. Not going to lie, | teared up a little.
Your kiddos are so sweet, and | count it such
a privilege to be their teacher!

Curriculum-wise, we started March off
strong with Dr. Seuss Week and had a blast
dressing up and reading several of his
books. We finished the theme by watching
"The Cat in the Hat." Next, we had two
weeks learning about birds. When it was
nice out, we enjoyed going outside and
looking to see what kind of birds we could
find. We also enjoyed listening to bird calls
and practicing some ourselves! It was so
cool to see pictures of local birds as well as
ones from around the world! Lastly, we
celebrated the start of spring. We listened
to different sounds of spring and talked
about what we can find outside during
springtime.

As always, we are continuing to work on
potty-training, using our words, having kind
hands, etc. If you have any questions, please
reach out by emailing the daycare or
speaking with Mrs. Hunter or myself. Your
kids are truly a blessing from the Lord! We
can't wait to learn and grow more in April!

Love, Miss Green

Tiger Room

Hello, wonderful families!

| am so excited to introduce myself as your child'’s
teacher! My name is Mrs. Culligan, and | have been a
part of the COTL family for nearly five years. | have
three amazing kiddos at home and am expecting
another little one this July! It is such a joy to be in
the classroom, watching your little ones grow, learn,
and explore the world around them.

What We've Been Up To

This past month, we've been diving into the world of
birds! The children have loved learning about
different bird sounds, and we even created some fun
bird-themed crafts to bring their learning to life. It
has been wonderful to see their curiosity soar!

What's Coming Up

With the arrival of spring, we are shifting our focus
to all the exciting changes happening outside. We'll
be making fun seasonal crafts and incorporating
brain breaks throughout the day to help reset our
bodies and minds, keeping our learning fun and
engaging.

Another exciting update—warmer weather is on the
way! We are thrilled to be able to spend more time
outdoors, running, exploring, and soaking up the
fresh air. Please make sure your child has
appropriate outdoor gear so they can enjoy our time
outside comfortably.

Thank you for your continued support! | am so
grateful to be a part of your child’s learning journey
and look forward to a fantastic season ahead.

Warmly,
Mrs. Culligan

2025

Jasmine Green
Twos Teacher

Courtney Culligan
Threes Teacher




